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I took a walk into Tombstone to visit the Epitaph Newspaper 
Museum which was closed last weekend. It was not quite what I 
expected. Mostly old printing presses and other printing equipment. 

 

So then I took a walk down Allen Street, after all this is the weekend 
of Helldorado Days, the biggest weekend of the year in Tombstone. 
Val Kilmer was there charging $100 for an autograph. I also found 
out he wanted $75,000 from Steve & Marcie to join the GAA group 
for dinner one night. HA!  

 

After one lap I took a seat on a bench and just people watched for 
an hour or so. A lot of people made up as cowboys, the Earps, 
saloon girls, etc. It was fun. 

 

Hello to Family & Friends 
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Saturday 
 

October 20th 
 

Great American 
Adventures 
Wyatt Earp  

Vendetta Ride 
Tombstone, AZ 

 
Weather 

70’s – 80’s 
Sunny 
Dry 
Perfect 
 

 

 
 

First RV Trip - Fall 2018 

The final day of the GAA Tombstone Vendetta ride 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This dinner was optional. We were back at the Tombstone Monument Guest Ranch for a 
steak dinner and what Steve was calling a “wrap party” 

Michelle & Gayla in 
period costume 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After all the goodbyes and see you next times, I hopped in the RV, changed clothes, and 
headed east towards Houston. Except for about 20 miles from Tombstone to Wilson, I would be 
on I-10 for the next 1700 miles. 
 
The plan is to stop in Houston to visit Morgan, do laundry, and check with the claims office for 
work and where I am supposed to go. I do have an appointment at the Camping World in 
Katy, Texas to have a cell phone booster installed. Today is Saturday, the appointment is for 
Monday afternoon. The pic below is of downtown Houston from the pool deck of Morgan’s 
Apt. 

I arrived in time for my appointment, had the work done and stopped by Morgan. And 
stopped by Morgan. And stopped by Morgan.  
 
Here’s the scoop. Aspen, the company I work hurricane claims for, only received 178 claims 
from Universal Insurance. So they are already sending adjusters home. Aspen wants to give me 
some work so I have been advised to hang out here in Houston until further notice. 
 
So I arrived at Morgan’s on the 22nd. Today, as I write this, it is the 30th. We have had some good 
times. I did receive word yesterday that some decisions will be made on Wednesday, 
Halloween. Supposedly Universal has yet to hear from 5000 policy holders in the affected areas 
of Florida. I may have mentioned way back when that the hurricane hit the least populated 
area of Florida. Universal is trying to contact all of their policy holders that have not yet called in 
claims to see if they need to file one. I was informed that most of the insurance companies 
have set up tents and people who have lost their homes and have no paperwork are just 
walking up and asking if this is their insurance company. Crazy. So I should find out tomorrow if I 
am going to Florida or coming home. 
 
For now, it has been a great first trip in the RV. I have some minor, and two major problems with 
it but those can wait for now til I get back home. 
 
Thanks for joining me, 
 
Goodnight 
 


